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7 January 2025 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Community Event – Wednesday 22 January 2025 
 
I am writing to invite you to our second parent/carer community event of the year which will be held on 
Wednesday 22 January 2025, between 4:30 pm and 6:00 pm (light refreshments will be provided). You can 
choose to attend at any point from 4:30 pm, and do not have to stay until 6:00 pm. These events are an 
opportunity for us to open the school to our wider community, including parent/carers of both current 
students and parent/carers of our feeder schools.  
 
Following valued feedback from parents/carers, the focus for our second event is on mental wellbeing and 
support for students and families. During the event, you will have the opportunity to speak to the 
following: 
 
• Colleagues from the Taverham High School Student Support Team and members of the student ELF 

(Everybody’s Listening Friend) Team. 
 
• Representatives from both the Early Help Team and the School and Communities Team for Broadland. 
 
• Representative from MAP (Mancroft Advice Project) and the YAB (Youth Advisory Boards). 
 
• Beat Manager PC Brett Peyton from the local Policing Team, will be attending to talk about how the 

Police can support children and parent/carers in challenging domestic situations, the tools used to steer 
those children going down the wrong path onto a different one, and how to report crime and anti-social 
behaviour in your village or town. Beat Managers use specialised knowledge of their areas, close 
partnership working with businesses, councils and schools, and a range of enforcement techniques to 
tackle issues in your neighbourhood. 

 
We hope this event will be of interest to you and look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible. If 
you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me on: t.gardiner@taverhamhigh.org 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs T Gardiner 
Head of Year 7 and Assistant Headteacher 
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